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Ms. Catherine Haney, Director

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards
Division of Spent Fuel Management

Transportation and Storage Safety and Inspection Section
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Attn: Document Control Desk

SUBJECT: QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM FOR PACKAGES NO. 0697

The Navy no longer possesses the types and gquantities of
radiocactive material that require Quality Assurance (QA) Program
Approval for radioactive material packages No. 0697, docket No.
71-0697 for packaging and shipment in accordance with 10 CFR 71.
As such, the Naval Radiation Safety Committee does not request
renewal of the subject QA Program Approval.

For any additional information please contact Dr. Lino
Fragoso at (703)695-5272 or myself at (703)695-5259.

Sincerely,
Digitally signed by
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D. W. FLETCHER
CDR, MSC, USN
Executive Secretary
Naval Radiation Safety Committee

Copy to: Naval Sea Systems Command (SEA 04N)
Naval Sea Systems Command Detachment, Radiological
Affairs Support Office



